
        October 28, 2018 

To the Nelson District Rod and Gun Club, 

The Friends of Kootenay Lake Stewardship Society would like to acknowledge and thank the 
Nelson District Rod & Gun Club for their generous in kind contribution of $140 for two events 
we recently held at the Mickey McEwen Memorial Hall.   

In addition to the rent reduction we understand there was a potential for disruption to the indoor 
range use by NDR&GC members.   

The community members attending our workshop on Nest box building, in collaboration with 
Selkirk College Students, were well served by your generosity.   

Thank you. 

Warm regards, 

Claire Pollock-Hall 

Assistant Environmental Manager- Friends of Kootenay Lake Stewardship Society 
P: (250)777-2744 
E: claire@friendsofkootenaylake.ca 
W: http://www.friendsofkootenaylake.ca/ 
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